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· The CSGP Committee is currently busy conducting on-site visits with their assigned applicants and reviewing and scoring the 27 applications.

· 2018-2019 CSGP Hearings are scheduled for Wednesday, Sept. 26 and Thursday, Sept. 27 in the Davis Gallery of the Times-Union Center for the Performing Arts.  Proceedings will begin at 9 a.m. on both days.  As always, board members are encouraged to attend.

· At its next meeting on Oct. 18, the Cultural Council Board of Directors will be asked to move to approve the CSGP Committee’s Cultural Service Grant award recommendations.
